MORE CONFERENCE INFO

· If you are planning on a vendor table please let Mary Rose know soon so we can save you a Lobby spot.

· Auction and Raffle Items are once again being coordinated by Nancy Miller-Borg

· Friday Night Potluck coordinated by Lauri Jones

· SSLA Fiber Enthusiasts,

I am reminding you about the opportunity to show off any Finished Products you have created in the past year and  would like you to bring or send  the items to the SSLA Conference March16-18, 2018.  Mary Rose sent out another reminder about the conference, but I just want to encourage the fiber folks to send or bring in one or more of your camelid fiber products to SHOW AND TELL to those that do not see articles that have been created with at least 60% camelid fiber.  It can be woven, felted, hand spun, knitted or  a crochet item.   We would like you to add on a 5x7 index card the amount of time involved with your project (approximately ). The card will help non-fiber persons to understand the effort & time that goes into a product. (And maybe why items are $$$)
We will have members voting on your items for People's Choice, in the 4 categories, so enter something in each area!  And since this is our first year for this Show and Tell area, let's say one of your best items for each category...so a limit to 4 items.  That gives everyone a chance to show their best items!   I know there are more experienced folks too that are experts, but don't let that keep you from putting your items out for show and tell.  Everyone has different perceptions for what they enjoy.  We will have a prize for each category.
Let's focus on putting out on our display table, a variety of finished products that are available to create with our Camelid Fiber!!!

Thanks to all that participate!
Call, email, or text if you need support, motivation or just want clarity!!
Tracy Weaver
727-457-3578



